
Report to Council 

Bi-Annual Fundraising Report 

Mardi gras in May 

12-10-18 

 

Quick re-cap of the planning taking place for the Bi-Annual Fundraiser.  Joint effort 

between Community Outreach Ministries and Missions for 2019 we have selected the 

Synod’s Always Being Made New campaign for our funding efforts.  The date is May 5, 

2019 which has been cleared with the Church calendar.  The theme will be Mardi gras in 

May!   

We have a planning meeting scheduled for this coming Wednesday where we intend to 

layout the necessary duties and assign volunteers and begin recruiting volunteers.  Peter 

Fox and friends will be at this meeting since we wish to seek support from our youth.   

The goal this year is 100% member participation – to do this we plan on educating and 

asking all committees to create a gift basket for a silent auction.  We hope with more 

congregation involvement as well as outside groups who use our facilities this will create 

the desire to be more engaged as a whole.   

Wish us luck and know that we will be looking for Council to create a fun basket too! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mitzi Jones 

2019 Facilitator 

 

 


